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TITLE
Analysis of usRAP Benefits
BACKGROUND / NEEDS STATEMENT
The AAA Foundation for Traffic Safety has led the development of a tool titled “United States Road Assessment Program” or “usRAP.” The objectives of usRAP are to estimate risks of road segments, assist highway agencies with allocating infrastructure and enforcement resources based on the estimated risk, provide information to motorists, and encourage collaboration among highway safety partners. The program contains 3 tools:  risk mapping (using fatalities and serious injuries), road protection score which involves (using the presence or absence of roadway features), and performance tracking. Several states have participated in a pilot program and have found the tool to be beneficial, but additional research is needed to determine whether further implementation in additional highway agencies would be beneficial, and how usRAP could support additional safety efforts of member departments. 
RESEARCH OBJECTIVE
This project will evaluate pilot agnecies’ experiences with usRAP and evaluate the potential benefits to using this tool on a wider scale.
WORK TASKS
This research will involve at least the following tasks:

1. Review results of the usRAP pilot efforts and compile pilot states’ recommendations for further implementation.
2. Evaluate whether use of usRAP has led to a change in safety investment decisions.  

3. Evaluate how usRAP can be used to support other state safety efforts, including HSIP efforts, performance measurement, development of 5% Reports, High Risk Rural Road Program activities, and communication of decisions to the public or other stakeholders.

4. Evaluate whether usRAP can be used to support SafetyAnalyst, a new AASHTOWare product developed by FHWA.

5. Prepare a summary report of the research, to include case studies of state activities as appropriate.
URGENCY
The usRAP pilot program has expanded and the development of the tool continues as well. In additional, there may be a pilot program with a local agency. Information on states’ (and possibly local agencies’) experiences with and recommendations for usRAP will be useful to other departments considering using the tool. 
FUNDING REQUESTED AND TIME REQUIRED
It is estimated that this research will take 6 months to complete and will require $75,000.  
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